
Contact us @     Tel: 091-633211       E-mail: bostonns@gmail.com

 

Newsletter 
 

Term 2 
The new term started on the 6thof January 
2022. On that day there was only 7 people in 
the Senior Room. When we completed our 
work, we played card games 
such as Poker, Twenty-Five, 
Twenty-One and Go Fish. Card 
games can help you concentrate, 
focus and sharpen your mind. 
They are also very fun. Joseph 
 
An Aimsir 
Bhí na daltaí i ranganna Ms. O’ Callaghan ag 
caint faoin aimsir le déanaí. Rinne siad pictiúirí 
álainn le márla den aimsir. Bhí sé grianmhar, 
scamallach, stoirmiúil agus gaofar. Bhí bogha 
báistí, tintreach agus toirneach sa spéar 
freisin. Maith sibh.  

    
 
Drama 
This year everyone in the school has drama 
for an hour on Monday 
for 5 weeks. The drama 
teacher is called Zara. 
She owns her own 
drama company and is 
great fun. Aidan  
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Safe Crossing 
Our pedestrian crossing was completed on the 
day of the Christmas holidays. We are able to 
use it when crossing over to the car park in 
the evening and to cross over to the school in 
the morning. It is safe and we have seen lots 
of cars stop at it. The ESB came to connect 
the new lights during the week and they will 
be working soon. Eimear 
 
 
Explorers 
Miss Bourke has signed us up for the 
Explorers Programme. Next 
have a zoom call from one of the people from 
the education 
team in Galway 
Aquarium. We will 
learn how to 
dissect a 
squid. Gabriel   
 
Swimming 
Swimming is on Friday in the 
Leisure Centre. We have been doing 
swimming for four weeks and have two more 
weeks to go. It is great fun. 
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Volume and Capacity 
All the pupils of the junior room have been 
learning about Volume and Capacity. They have 
been measuring, estimating and recording. 
They also did some experiments in which they 
had to measure liquids very carefully. 

  
 
 
Historical Group 
Kilkeedy Historical Society is a group of 
people that meet in the community to talk 
about local historical 
figures, events and 
landmarks. The next 
meeting takes place on 
the 2ndFebruary at 8pm 
in Tubber hall. They 
will discuss the 
Towerhouses of 
Kilkeedy and everyone 
is welcome. Ryan 
 
Projects 
On the 24th of January Ms. Bourke told all 
the senior room students that they could 
do a project on anything they wanted. 
There is wide range of subjects being 
covered and we hope to share them with 
everyone soon. Conor 

 
 
 
 
 
GOAL!!!! 
The old school goalposts were all broken and 
torn so Ms. Doherty ordered new goals for 
the school with some of the money from the 
Witches Walk. We already have one of the 
goals but she ordered another one that will be 
here soon. David 

 
 
Artists in School 

 
 
Enrolment 
Enrolment is open for Junior Infants for 
September 2022. If you or anyone you know 
has any questions or would like an enrolment 
form please contact us via email or by leaving 
a voice message. 


